
 

 

 

PROJECT TITLE: High School Wellhead Project 

PROJECT OVERVIEW:  

The project involves the installation of piping 
and equipment to connect the existing Santa 
Barbara High School Well to an existing raw 
water main in Anapamu Street. The project 
includes a catch basin and drainage pipe with 
a connection to the existing sewer system.  

PROJECT BENEFITS:  

The project will allow for the continued use of 
the High School Well at its designed capacity. 
The well will be used for extraction when local 
groundwater supplies are needed. 

 

QUICK FACTS 
Location: Anapamu Street 
Construction Schedule: winter to spring 2016 
Total Project Costs: $295,843 
Funding Source: Drought – Groundwater Fund 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
City Project Manager: Philip Maldonado 
Phone: 805-560-7544 
E-mail: PMaldonado@SantaBarbaraCA.gov 


